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NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM OF  
NEENAH PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 
 

Retirement Reception for Director Raab 
Friday, February 24, 2023, 6:00 – 8:00 p.m.  

Holidays Pub & Grill 
1395 W. American Drive, Neenah, Wisconsin 

 
The Library Board and Library staff are sponsoring a reception for retiring Library Director 
Gretchen Raab. All Library Board members have been invited to attend this event. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a majority of the Neenah Public Library Board of Trustees may 
be present at this event. Although no business will be transacted at this event, this event 
potentially constitutes a quorum of the Neenah Public Library Board of Trustees and must be 
noticed as such. The Library Board will not take any formal action at this event. 
 


